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Notice No – 983 
 

This is for information to all concerned that the Internal assessment 

for the students of Sem-2, 4 and Sem-6 will be held on and from 

29.5.24. Students are strictly informed to attend the exam positively 

otherwise they will not be allowed to appear in the final exam of the 

University. They are also informed to follow college website for the 

schedule of examination. 
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